
Arlene Regan 
 
DRBC:

My family has owned a home in Damascus, PA since the 1950's. We enjoy the clean air and
water;recreational activities; scenic mountains,valleys,lakes; and the Delaware River. The
mountainous terrain contributes to varying weather conditions such as torrential rainstorms and
droughts.This can cause wide variation in water levels and capacity of the Delaware River, easily
visualized after a rainstorm.

Fracking near the Delaware River in Wayne or Pike County would result in the area becoming
industrial, rather than bucolic. The potential for air and water contamination is frightening.
Withdrawal of water from the river or deposit of "treated "fracking water should not be allowed.

Please prohibit any form of fracking in Wayne and Pike counties and protect the Delaware River.

Thanks, Arlene Regan
 


